SINCLAIRVILLE FREE LIBRARY
DONATION POLICY

The Sinclairville Free Library receives tax-payer money as well as grant money through the
state. It is the opinion of the Sinclairville Free Library’s Board of Trustees that it is not
appropriate to give tax-payer money to other organizations requesting funding donations. It is
felt that it would not be using the money to support the functioning of the library, which was the
spirit in which the funding was given.

Therefore, the Sinclairville Free Library will not be able to make donations to other outside
organizations, no matter how worthy they are to receive the funding.
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